
Hong Kong Railway Museum to close
temporarily

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced today (July 7)
that due to one of the latest confirmed cases of COVID-19, the Hong Kong
Railway Museum, as a cautionary measure, will be closed temporarily tomorrow
(July 8) for one day for thorough cleaning and disinfection.

     The Hong Kong Railway Museum is located at 13 Shung Tak Street, Tai Po
Market, Tai Po. For enquiries, please call 2653 3455.
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